
 
 
Attention DNR Contract Harvesters and Timber 
Purchasers 
 
JUNE 2012 CONTRACT HARVESTING OPPORTUNITIES UPDATE 
 
The strategy used to determine the rate of change to our fuel index based on the retail price of 
diesel has been modified.  DNR will now calculate the rate of change based on the average price 
during a Quarter rather than the price posted on the last day of the Quarter.  DNR made this 
change because the price quoted on the last day of the Quarter was not always a fair 
representation of the price of diesel during the quarter. 
 
 The Harvester's Contract clause P-026 and the master RFQ template section 1.05 have been 
updated.   
 
Current Contract Harvesting Bidding Opportunities 

 
If you would like to be notified about changes in proposed timber sales in our e-mail updates or 
if you have questions about DNR timber sales from forested state trust lands contact our 
Product Sales Marketing Office at this email address: 
DNRmarketing@dnr.wa.gov 
 
Please note: Starting July 1, 2011 all e-mail auction updates, such as this, are listed on the right column 
of the webpage of the month’s timber sales. 
 
 www.dnr.wa.gov  
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